
 
 
 
 

Monday Message	
February 20, 2017 

 
 
 
Pink Shirt Day 
Students and staff are encouraged to wear pink on Wednesday, February 22nd as 
a symbol that we do not tolerate bullying.  Please visit the following websites for 
more information and resources. 
 
http://pinkshirtday.ca/about-us/ 
 
http://www.erasebullying.ca/index.php 
 
NVPAC General Meeting (ALL parents welcome)  
Wednesday, February	22nd at 7pm	  
 PRESENTATION - Safe and Caring Schools: What Does It Look Like? 
Brad Baker, District Principal will discuss how the NVSD works to ensure a safe 
and inclusive learning environment for students.  Cpl. Marlies Dick of the RCMP 
Youth Intervention Unit (YIU) will provide information on how their organization 
liaises with schools and the community in developing strategies to deal with 
safety issues.		
North Vancouver School District, Education Services Centre at 2121 Lonsdale 
Avenue 
Pedestrian Access: Main entrance at  2121 Lonsdale Avenue  (west side), 
proceed by elevator to 5th Floor     
Vehicle Access: Parkade entrance off  West 21st Street  and Lonsdale Avenue, 
park on level 1 and proceed by elevator to 5th Floor     
 
We Club 
The LOVE pins sale raised $66 for Free the Children's various charities.  Thanks 
to all who participated!   
 
North Shore Neighbourhood House  
Parents are invited to lunch with guest speaker, Gerri Meade from VCH, on 
March 3rd.  Please see additional attachment for more information.   
 
Dates to note in February and March: 
 

- Parent speaker Sophie Cooper and “Risky Play” at Carisbrooke 
Elementary library on February 22nd at 7 p.m. 

- NVPAC General Meeting  - Wednesday, February 22nd at 7 p.m. 



- PAC Movie Night – Thursday, February 23rd in the gym 6-8 p.m. 
- Professional Day – Friday, February 24th - School not in session for 

students this day. 
- District Lockdown Drill – Tuesday, February 28th at 11:00 a.m. 
- PAC meeting – Tuesday, February 28th in Westview library at 7:30 p.m.  
- Report Cards go home – Monday, March 6th  
- Parent Teacher Conferences – Wednesday, March 8th and Thursday, 

March 9th.  Students will be dismissed at 2 p.m. on both days.  
 

 
 
 

Sincerely, 
 
Carla Orr  Kate Lechleiter 
Principal  Vice Principal 


